
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
 

Flamingos – 100% 

Kingfishers – 97.5% 

Jackdaws – 98.5% 

Hummingbirds – 96.1% 

 

Whole School - 98% 
  (Our whole school target for 2020-21 is 97%) 
 

 
 

Flu Immunisation Please action as per the recently email sent via ParentMail.  The link will 

close on 30th September to consent or decline the immunisation. 
 

Remote Leanring Parent Survey thank you to all of you who took the time to complete 

our remote learning survey. Your comments will help us to plan our remote learning offer for a 

bubble closure and a full lockdown. There were many comments relating to key worker status, 

currently we do not know what the guidance will be if there is another full scale lockdown, 

however I do know they are very reluctant to close Primary schools again. 
 

New Covid 19 email address if you have a positive test result please email 

covid@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk at any time to let us know. It is important that you use this 

email address so that we are able act promptly. 
 

 

Advanced Notice  

 
Parent Evenings will take place on 10th and 11th November.  These will be carried out via Zoom 

and more details will follow. 

 

School Photographs will take place on Tuesday 3rd November 2020 
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